
 

 

   Date: 21/08/2024 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai 400 001  
 
 
Scrip Code: 507779 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, 
G Block, Bandra – Kurla  
Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai 400 051 
 
Trading Symbol: KANPRPLA 

 
 
Sub.:  Intimation of the Board Meeting under Regulation 29(1)(d) of SEBI (Listing 

Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 29(1) of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, this is to inform you that a Meeting of the 
Board of Directors of the Company is scheduled to be held on Saturday, the 24th day of August 
2024 at 5:00 PM to, inter-alia, consider and evaluate the following businesses:  
 
1. Proposal for raising funds by issue of equity or any other equity-linked or convertible 

securities including warrants (“Securities”) through all or any permissible modes or method, 
including private placement, preferential issue or such other modes as may be permitted 
under applicable law, subject to all such regulatory/statutory approvals and, if applicable, the 
approval of shareholders of the Company, and to approve ancillary actions in this regard, 
including determination of issue price, if any. 
 

2. To consider and discuss any other business with permission of the Chairman. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

In view of the above, the trading window for trading in shares of the Company, for all Directors / 
KMP/ Designated Employees / Connected persons of the Company shall remain closed w.e.f. 
21/08/2024 till 48 hours after the declaration of the outcome of the board meeting.  
 
Accordingly, all the Promoters, Promoters group, Directors, KMPs, Designated Employees and 
other Connected Persons of the Company are advised not to deal in the shares of the Company 
either directly or indirectly and their demat account shall remain freezed for the above-mentioned 
period specifically for dealing in Company’s Share. 
 
The aforesaid intimation is also being hosted on the website of the Company i.e., 
www.kanplas.com.  
 
Kindly take this on record and oblige. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours Faithfully, 
For KANPUR PLASTIPACK LTD. 
 
 
 
(Ankur Srivastava) 
Company Secretary 
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